The Emigh Run/Lakeside Watershed Association, Inc. will be holding an open house/media day at the Emigh Run Headwaters Relocation Project site in Boggs Township, near Wallaceton, PA, on Thursday, November 6, 2008, at 2:00 pm at the project site. Participants should meet along the Township Road off Clearfield Street near the barn. 
 
After this event, we will be traveling to the Emigh Run 8 Acid Mine Drainage treatment project for a groundbreaking ceremony.
Emigh Run is a tributary to Moshannon Creek, and these projects represent the first and second steps toward returning Emigh Run and the Lakeside Dam to a fishable stream. The ultimate goal of these projects is to restore the water quality in the dam, which will then be re-developed into a recreational facility.
 
Please feel free to contact Alder Run Engineering ( alderrunengineering@verizon.net or 814-339-6998 ) if you have any questions or need directions.
